
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE 
FREEPORT HISTORICAL COMMISSION & 
MAIN STREET ADVISORY BOARD OF THE 

CITY OF FREEPORT, TEXAS 
 
 
Some members of the Freeport Historical Commission & Main Street 
Advisory Board will be attending a City Council Meeting to be held at 6:00pm 
on Monday April 4, 2022 at 430 North Brazosport Blvd., Freeport, Texas, 
followed by dinner at 230 W 2nd St, Freeport, Texas.  
 
There is a potential for a quorum of the Freeport Historical Commission & 
Main Street Advisory Board to be present at one or both of these events. 
 
No action will be taken by the Freeport Historical Commission & Main 
Street Advisory Board of the City of Freeport, Texas, during these events. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Betty Wells, City Secretary 
City of Freeport, Texas 

 
 


